Janet Boffin

From Jane Dunkin

Sent 21 December 2012 09 19

To 'stephen bawtree@pegasuspg co uk'

Ce Janet Boffin

Subject 12/01789/0UT - Land North of Hanwell Fields
Stephen

Thank you for submitting the above application We are hoping to register it today
Please could you firstly confirm by return that you are happy with the following description for the application?

'‘Outline application for up to 350 dwellings, together with new vehicular access from Warwick Road and associated open
space’

Kind regards

Jane Dunkin BSc (Hons) MA MRTPI

Senior Planning Officer

Public Protechon and Development Management
Cherwell District Counci)

Ext 1815

Direct Dial 01295 221815

mailto jane dunkin@cherwell-de gov uk

www cherwell gov uk




